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Mid Sussex District Council Site Allocations DPD 

Examination 

August 26th 2021 

INSPECTOR: 

Mike Fox BA(HONS) DIPTP MRTPI 

PROGRAMME OFFICER: 

Ms Charlotte Glancy 

c/o Banks Solutions,  

80 Lavinia Way,  

East Preston,  

West Sussex,  

BN16 1DD 

Tel: 01903 776601 

Mobile: 07519 628064 

Email: bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com 

Dear All, 

I hope everyone has been keeping safe and well over the summer period. 

I thought I would write to give everyone an update as to where we are 

with the Site Allocations DPD Examination in Public.  

As many of you will most likely be aware, there were a number of action 

points set throughout the hearings that the Council have been progressing 
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with over the summer period. There are still a few outstanding Action 

Points (AP16, AP18 & AP21).  The list of Action Points have been 

published in a list as ID-05. This list and all responses received to date are 

placed under the heading ‘Post Hearing Actions’ on the examination 

webpage. 

The Inspector is allowing responses from duly made (yourselves), 

interested parties to the remaining action points listed below; 

AP2- Matter 1.2 

(i), AP5, AP7, AP10, AP11a, AP11b, AP11c, AP11d, AP11e, AP11f, AP12, 

AP13, AP14, AP15, AP17a, AP17b, and AP19. 

The Inspector has also published ID-08. This is a question to the Council 

and interested parties regarding the revised NPPF.  

All responses to the action points listed above and the Inspectors note (ID-

08) on the revised NPPF must be e-mailed to me by the end of Thursday 

9th September 2021.  Once the remaining action points are completed and 

published I will send another communication to advise of a deadline to 

respond to them. 

Once the Inspector has received the remaining responses to action points, 

he will be able to consider all the additional material. He will then need to 

decide if an additional hearing is necessary in relation to sites SA12 and 

SA13 (South of Folders Lane sites). Once the Inspector has made all these 

considerations he intends to submit some form of Interim Findings. 

As always, if anyone has any further questions or queries, please don’t 

hesitate to contact me. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Charlotte Glancy 
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Programme Officer 

 

C/O Banks Solutions 

80 Lavinia Way 

East Preston 

West Sussex 

BN16 1DD 

Tel: 01903 776601 

M: +447519 628064 

bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com 

 

Planning Inspectorate Guidance on the Coronavirus can be found 

herehttps://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-planning-

inspectorate-guidance 
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